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May 23, 2023

Dear Dr. Tobin

We would like to express our gratitude to you for providing the talk, Secrets of Universal

Design for Learning, to our Rowan University faculty and staff at our UDL Festival on

April 21, 2023. The strong attendance and engagement across academic colleges and

departments within our community is a testament to your impact as a scholar. We

appreciate you sharing your research and experiences and spurring critical dialogue

around UDL within our education community.

Best regards,

Brie, Amy, Kelly, Whitney, & Cory
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